College of Agricultural Sciences Outstanding Senior Contest

The Penn State University
College of Ag Sciences Alumni Society and Coaly Society

March 31, 2017
Dear Senior,


Coaly Society is currently accepting applications for this year's College of Agricultural Sciences Outstanding Senior Contest.  This award is based on academic achievement, extracurricular activities, work experiences, and contributions to Penn State and our College.  The recipient will be honored at May's College of Ag Alumni Society graduation brunch. Seniors graduating in May, August, and December 2017 are eligible.  All applicants must be enrolled in a major offered by the College of Agricultural Sciences and have a cumulative GPA of at least 3.00.  

To apply for this award, you must submit the following to 101 Ag Administration Building by noon on Monday, April 17, 2017 (do not email applications, and print on one side only.  If you are currently not at University Park, please contact the contest chairs for other delivery arrangements).   
1.) A one or two page (maximum) resume outlining your educational, extracurricular, and employment experiences and honors/awards.

2.)
Answers to the following three questions (typed and double-spaced; please follow word limits):

a. What have been the three most valuable aspects of your Penn State education in preparing for your future?  Explain. (500 words or less)

b. What advice would you give to an incoming first-year student in the College of Agricultural Sciences?  (100 words or less)

c. What has been your most significant contribution to Penn State or the College of Agricultural Sciences? (300 words or less)

3.)
This signed academic release form:
I hereby grant consent for the 2017 Outstanding Senior selection committee to review my Penn State transcript for the purposes of evaluation for this award.

Signature: _______________________________________    Date: ________________

The selection committee will select finalists to be interviewed.  This committee consists of three academic and industry professionals.  The interviews are tentatively scheduled for Thursday, April 20, 2017.  The recipient will be named based on both application materials and the personal interview.  The College of Agricultural Sciences Alumni Society sponsors this award with the cooperation of Coaly Society.  If you have questions, please email us at vzh5064@psu.edu or kem5833@psu.edu. 
Sincerely,

Victoria Herr and Katherine McLaughlin
Outstanding Senior Committee Co-Chairs

